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Ard Easmuinn 

Dundalk, Co. Louth 
 
 

____________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

Re: Hell & Back 2022 Fundraiser 

22nd February 2022 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

Some of you may be aware of the fundraising initiative that we ran back in 2018 to raise 

money to build our playground. This playground has been a much used and much loved 

resource for all classes since then. Over the last few years, however, wear and tear plus the 

Irish weather has had a detrimental impact on the surface of the playground (i.e. wood 

chippings). This is such a pity as there are more and more days now that the playground is 

impractical to use due to the surface being saturated with rain and mud. 

 

School staff have decided to organise a fundraiser to remedy this situation with the end goal 

of installing a more permanent, safer surface, similar to that in other public playgrounds. We 

are teaming up to complete the Hell & Back Challenge on Saturday 11th June. The majority of 

our staff have signed up to take part on the day and they will sell sponsorship cards on behalf 

of the school. 

 

In due course, we will be sending home sponsorship cards to each family but for now we are 

actively seeking some parents to join us on the day.  

 

We currently have 29 people signed up and there are  

7 additional spaces booked for the 10.10am wave which we hope are filled by parents and/or 

friends of the school before the end of the week. 

 

We are under pressure time wise as the event is almost sold out and these slots will be lost if 

they aren’t paid for by this Saturday 26th February. Please note that it costs €72 to register 

and as well as being a personal challenge, it really is a great day of fun and craic! Memories 

are sure to be made!!  

 

I ask that you have a look at the Hell & Back website and if it is something that might interest 

you please speak to me at the front gates tomorrow morning or call/into the school before we 

finish for mid-term break.   

 

Thank you for your continued support, 

 

M.Murray 

Principal 

Roll Number: 19246N 

Tel/Fax:  042 93 32053 

redeemerboysschool@yahoo.com 

www.redeemerboysns.ie 
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